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Welcome back to Crossroads, the City's email newsletter,
which is distributed on a monthly basis to pass on timely
information to Wentzville residents. 

We hope you find Crossroads to be informative, relevant
and useful.



Aquatic Fitness
Jan. 6

Sweetheart Dance
Jan. 31 and Feb. 1

Pickleball League
Jan. 12

Upcoming

Mark your calendars for these
exciting family-friendly events in
Wentzville! Learn more about fun
things to do this fall!

Events

Fun Things To Do!

Holiday Night Lights 
Open Until  Dec. 30



PURSUE YOURYOUR
PURPOSE

View Open Positions and Apply Today!



Holiday 
Reminders
City offices will be closed Dec. 24 and Dec.
25 to observe Christmas Eve and
Christmas Day.

To learn more about hours for Progress
Park, the Ice Arena and the Wentzville Rec
Center, please visit
www.wentzvillemo.gov/Facilities.

Please note: Solid waste collection for the
weeks of Dec. 22 and Dec. 29 is as follows:
There will be no change to the collection
schedule on Monday or Tuesday of each
week. Beginning on Wednesday of each
week, collection will move forward one
day. Wednesday’s collection will take
place on Thursday, Thursday’s collection
will take place on Friday, and Friday’s
collection will take place on Saturday,
Dec. 28 and Saturday, Jan. 4, respectively.



Round-UpRound-Up
PROGRAM

Round-Up

A Little Change
Goes a Long Way.

HELP LOCAL SENIORS THIS HOLIDAY SEASON!
By enrolling in the City’s Round-Up program, you can help support seniors in
Wentzville. Your monthly utility bill is rounded up to the nearest dollar, and
that small amount goes directly to funding the Meals on Wheels program. For
example, if your bill is $44.25, it’s rounded to $45.00 — a simple way to give
back that makes a difference!  


